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RESPONSE TO LETTER FROM REQUISITIONING MEMBERS 

 

 
The board of directors (“Board”) of Datapulse Technology Limited (the “Company”) wishes to 
announce that the Company had on 10 January 2018 received a letter dated 10 January 2018, from 
Uniseraya Holdings Pte Ltd and Ms Ng Bie Tjin @ Djuniarti Intan (the “Requisitioning Members”).  
 
The Company has responded to the Requisitioning Members in a letter dated 12 January 2018. 
 
A copy of the letter from the Requisition Members dated 10 January 2018 and the Company’s letter 
dated 12 January 2018 in response thereto are attached to this announcement solely for the 
shareholders’ reference. 
 
The Board will provide further updates for shareholders when there are material developments on this 
matter. Meanwhile, shareholders and investors are advised to exercise caution when dealing in the 
shares of the Company.  
 

 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  
Lee Kam Seng  
Chief Financial Officer and Company Secretary  
14 January 2018 

 
 


